Testimonial

e have been working with Amala Consulting on our company’s NiH grant application
since December 2016.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Amala for the stellar support the
company has provided us in preparing our grant application. We could not be happier
with Amala’s guidance, professionalism and meticulous reviews of the documents.
Taking us through the maze of paper work was a feat in itself. We counted a total of 18
docs we have prepared together!

Amala provided us with superior quality consulting. We appreciate the opportunity and
look forward to working together in the future.

Sincerely,
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Dr. Ing. Roberto Sicconi

CEO CT0
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